Steven SeEe

From: Brittany O'Connor <boconnor9615@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 12:57 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: polycastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Support for bill H-5351 attn: clerk Steve Sepe

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my strong support for nurse practitioners and other qualified medical professionals being
allowed to continue performing aesthetic treatments such as Botox injections and dermal fillers. | have been a
client of Citrine Aesthetics in Cumberland since its opening in April 2023 and have experienced firsthand the high
level of care and expertise these professionals offer.

As someone who has received multiple treatments at Citrine Aesthetics, including Botox injections, weight loss
programs, and dermal fillers, | can confidently say that the team of nurses has been instrumental in supporting me
during a challenging and self-conscious time in my life. Their skill, professionalism, and genuine compassion have
made a significant difference in my confidence and well-being.

Their practice is always well-maintained, clean, and comfortable, providing a safe and welcoming environment for
all clients. These professionals care deeply about their patients, tailoring treatment plans to meet individual needs
and ensuring that every client feels heard and respected. The level of support and expertise provided by the nurses
at Citrine Aesthetics has been invaluable to me, and I truly believe they are changing the lives of countless
individuals who may otherwise not have access to this level of personalized care.

I am concerned that proposed regulations limiting the ability of nurses to administer these treatments would not
only hinder their livelihood but also create unnecessary barriers to care for patients like myself. With the current
shortage of doctors in our state, the availability of services would be further strained, and access to timely care
would become even more difficult.

I urge you to consider the significant positive impact that nurse practitioners and other trained medical
professionals have on individuals seeking aesthetic treatments. Please allow these nurses to continue providing the
high-quality care that has been so beneficial to me and to many others.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Brittany O'Connor
12 Stagecoach Road



Cumberland, RI 02864
(401) 633-2324



